
Argyll & Bute Council                                                                                     
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 
 
 
 
  

Local Notice To Mariners 
 

01/17 
 

Exploratory Borehole Drilling at Iona and Fionnphort 
 
 
 

 
Mariners are advised that exploratory borehole drilling will be carried out 
around Iona and Fionnphort ferry berths from Wednesday 15th 2017 to 
estimated 30th November 2017 (weather depending). The works will 
involve drilling a number of boreholes in the seabed from a jack up 
barge. 
 
 
There will be no restrictions on the use of the slipways by the as usual 
users. Mariners are requested to proceed at a slow speed in the vicinity 
of the works.  
 
 
Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master on 01631 
562892.  
 
 
 
Vicki McKenzie  
Harbour Master  
Oban  
PA34 5QD. 
 

 


